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Opening meeting:                                                                                                     At 3.00pm on the 8th of June 2014 

 

Present: 

Tony Barbara, Shane Mifsud , Chris Cassar, Nas Adikli, Adam Finn and John Judde. 

Apologies: Frank Micallef and Frank De Pasquale 

 

Previous minutes: 

•   VPO to have their money held in a bank.  

•  Shane and Chris to go to the bank and make a VPO account  

•  Basketing officer: John Judde  

•  A 40 bird limit is to be put in place for the first two races, after second race this will  

be revised. Due to 48 members. Motioned by Chris Cassar and seconded by Shane Misfud.  

•  Sunday 15
 
of June: Possible Social/ Fundraiser day. Membership to be paid. Membership $50, $25 for 

pensioners and Transportation $150  

•  VPO results to be displayed on one link, all separate clubs on separate links. Geelong will have their own 

results. A button will allow for comparison between the VPO results and Geelong results. Results will still 

be dealt with separately; it is only for comparison purposes.  

 

Correspondence in:  

• Letter from Victor Bezzina 

• Letter from Luke Tierney 

• History of the VPO 

• Price of birds going to the VHA 

• Order rings for next year (2015 season) 

• Drinks for the bar for the VPO fundraiser 

• Gas bottle 

• Send text for upcoming fundraiser 
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Correspondence out 

Minutes: 

• Full history of the VPO and original minutes to be added to the VPO website 

• John Judde will approach Frank De Pasquale on price of birds going to the VHA 

• Nas Adikli will order the new life rings in green colour for 2015 season 

• Shane Misfud will contact John Camilleri about supplying drinks for the bar for the VPO fundraiser 

• Chris Cassar to supply gas bottle for VPO fundraiser  

• Frank De Pasquale to send text to all VPO flyers stating the date for the fundraiser and documents to bring 

on the day (Statutory Declaration, Transfer forms, Registration forms and if possible $50 dollar 

membership fee) 

• Change to race schedule: Produce race from $4.00 a bird to $3.00 a bird 

• Chris Cassar to supply authority letter to F. De Pasquale, (VicRoads) for Trailer Registration.  

 

Meeting closed: 

4.30pm on the 8th of June 2014 

 


